
We will start our swimming 
sessions on Monday 9th June, 
more information will be sent 

over the next couple weeks but 
we have attached a kit list so 

you have time to find everything 
the children will need to swim.

This week our ‘where’ was the park. 
We listened to the story Shark in 

the Park, used play food as our 
pretend picnic and used pictures of 

play equipment to design our own 
park.

We also used symbols of outside 
and inside to work on recognising 
these areas while playing in them 

and some children pointed to 
request where they wanted to go.

We enjoyed a big water play session 
outside this week. We had a tray with 

water toys, one with boats and one 
with containers to work on our 

capacity targets, filling and emptying.
For most children this then meant a 

whole change of clothes and new 
socks!


